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To whom it may concern:
This is to inform that Omana A Thankamma is under my neurological care::

Because of her neurological illness, leaving the U.S would be a hardship for her
and would disrupt her continuity of care.

Sincerely,
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Ming Hong, MD

Department of Neurology

Group Health Bellevue Medical Center
11511 NE 10th ST

Bellevue, WA 98004

Tel: 425-502-3650



